
From:
To: Planning
Subject: FW: RU.22/0776
Date: 13 December 2022 10:30:36

Please treat as the consultion response from our drainage team
 

From: engineering services <engineeringservices@runnymede.gov.uk> 
Sent: 12 December 2022 16:29
To: 
Subject: RE: RU.22/0776
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above planning application.
 
Following a review of the amended proposals (documents submitted on portal 2/11/2022) and
previous consultee correspondence, Engineering Services has no further comments.
 
Kind regards,
 
 

,
 

| Principal Engineer – Environmental Services | Runnymede Borough Council
 | www.runnymede.gov.uk

 

From: Planning <planning@runnymede.gov.uk> 
Sent: 07 December 2022 11:46
To: engineering services <engineeringservices@runnymede.gov.uk>
Subject: RU.22/0776
Importance: High
 

Please find attached consultation request for the above application.

Regards

Planning Technical Administration Team | Runnymede Borough Council
Planning@runnymede.gov.uk

The Council has introduced a new Covid-safe regime for staff returning to the Civic Offices on a rota basis, and phone
lines may not be accessible . Please be advised that during this period the Runnymede Planning team are doing their
very best to provide our normal service to our customers.  However, there may be times when we may take longer to
deal with your enquiry as we move into this next stage.  We are still restricted in making our site visits, so if you are
submitting a planning application, we would appreciate some recent photographs to help us process your application.

Sign up to our planning alerts service to keep up to date with applications near you.

Visit the Council's website and social media channels to see how we are responding to climate
change and supporting: the health and wellbeing of our residents, their ability to effect change locally
and the economic prosperity of our Borough.

      






